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Freight Highway Upgrade Program  
Temporary Rest Area Closure, Augusta Highway 

       

 

We are delivering upgrades to improve the safety and 

reliability of national freight routes across the state. The 

$500 million program is funded by the Australian (80%) and 

South Australian (20%) governments over 10 years.  

What’s happening: 
We are undertaking shoulder works along both sides of the Augusta 

Highway, between Snowtown and Collinsfield, to improve safety and 

increase the lifespan of the road pavement. 

How this affects you: 
To do this work safely, the rest area will temporarily be closed to all 

traffic while the work is being undertaken. 

 

During this time, motorists and heavy vehicle operators will be able to 

use the nearest rest areas at the Shell Roadhouse in Snowtown and 

the rest area between Sinclairs Road and Riverglen Road, 

approximately 30km north on Augusta Highway. These rest areas will 

accommodate all types of heavy vehicles.  

 

The Augusta Highway will remain open at all times. Access to the 

rest area will be reinstated each day from 5pm during the works. 

For further information: 

• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/fhup  

• Email DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au  

• Call 1300 794 880 

 

When 

Wednesday 26 June 2024 
to Sunday 30 June 2024, 
weather permitting 

Hours of operation 

Between 7am and 5pm 

Where 

Northbound rest area 
1.5km north of Burnsfield 
Road on Augusta Highway 
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